
 

 

 

 

PRODUCT NOTICE 
 
 

Important Notice to our Customers 

August 8, 2023, Cary, NC – CBC AMERICA announced today that internal tests have 

found that the following devices are potentially vulnerable to malicious attacks on the 

user management module of the recorders and are no longer suitable for connection to 

the Internet: 

• NR4H, NR8H, NR16H Series 

• DR-16F, DR-8F, DR-4F, DR-16H, DR-8H, DR-4H, DR-4M41 Series 

For customers using models other than those mentioned, we strongly recommend 

constantly updating your device to the latest firmware to enhance security and improve 

performance. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact us. 

 

https://ganzsecurity.com/contact
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